20th March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

Childcare for Key Worker Children

Please find attached a letter received this morning from Cumbria County Council about childcare for 'key workers'.

Heron Hill School will be open from 8.50 am to 3.15 pm on Monday 23rd March for children of key workers who are unable to arrange for them to stay at home.

Childcare is only for those children who absolutely need to attend on the days when the key worker is at work.

I will contact you again before the end of the school day today with detailed information and arrangements for Monday. If ParentMail again crashes, we will put the same information on the school website under 'Newsletters'.

Yours sincerely

Peter Hicks Headteacher